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17/1/19

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Unicorn Primary School we have recently reviewed our asthma procedures
after advice from Bromley Healthcare. We now hold an emergency asthma inhaler

on site. You still need to provide your child with their own inhaler and spacer as
prescribed.

We would like to notify you that if you have previously informed us that your child
has asthma or has been prescribed a blue inhaler we will use the Schools

Emergency inhaler in the unlikely event their regular inhaler fails to work or is
missing.

Please can you complete and return the form below to let us know that you do or

do not consent for your child to use the emergency inhaler by Friday 1st February,
to ensure our records are complete.

Please ensure your child brings in a working in-date inhaler for use in school that
has their name and date of birth on it.

Yours sincerely,

Alison Dodd
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Emergency Asthma Inhaler

Child's name
Date

I DO/DO NOT consent to my child using the schools emergency inhaler. (Please
delete where appropriate).

Signed (parent or carer)

Unicorn Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children Compass
and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.

Academy Trust

Unicorn Primary School is part of the Compass Academy Trust
a Charitable Company Limited by Guarantee in England 09323096

SILVER
Qo171A@




